
  
www.townofmcadenville.org 

 PO Box 9 • 163 Main Street • McAdenville, NC 28101 • 704.824.3190 • Fax 704.824.3248  

 

 

ADDENDUM No. 1 

To RFP for Solid Waste and Yard Waste Collection, Transfer & Disposal Services for the 
Town of McAdenville 

 

To:   Prospective Proposers 

From:  Lesley Dellinger, Town Administrator 

Date:  January 29, 2025 

RE:   Modify RFP to reflect new start date for contract 

 

On Page 1, Section 2.0 Background – the first sentence is modified to read:  

McAdenville is currently under contract with Harrison Sanitation to provide curbside 
collection and disposal of MSW and Yard Waste for Town residents through May 31, 2025. 

 

On Page 6, Section 7.7 Term – the first sentence is modified to read: 

The term of the proposed Contract shall begin on June 1, 2025, and shall extend for a five 
(5) year term. 

 

 

 


